
Decision No. C22-0833-E 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF THE STATE OF COLORADO 

PROCEEDING NO. 22AL-0530E 

IN THE MATTER OF ADVICE LETTER NO. 1906 - ELECTRIC FILED BY PUBLIC 
SERVICE COMPANY OF COLORADO TO REVISE ITS COLORADO P.U.C. NO. 8 - 
ELECTRIC TARIFF TO INCREASE BASE RATE REVENUES, IMPLEMENT NEW BASE 
RATES FOR ALL ELECTRIC RATE SCHEDULES, AND MAKE OTHER TARIFF 
CHANGES, TO BECOME EFFECTIVE DECEMBER 31, 2022. 

PROCEEDING NO. 22AL-0478E 

IN THE MATTER OF ADVICE LETTER NO. 1902 - ELECTRIC FILED BY PUBLIC 
SERVICE COMPANY OF COLORADO TO REVISE ITS COLORADO P.U.C. NO. 8 - 
ELECTRIC TARIFF TO INCREASE THE TRANSMISSION COST ADJUSTMENT RIDER, 
TO BECOME EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1, 2023. 

ERRATA NOTICE FOR 
 

COMMISSION DECISION  
SUSPENDING EFFECTIVE DATE OF TARIFF SHEETS, 

CONSOLIDATING PROCEEDINGS, AND  
ESTABLISHING NOTICE AND INTERVENTION PERIOD 

Errata mailed January 12, 2023 
Mailed December 23, 2022 
 

1. The Statement paragraph 1 currently reads as follows:  
 

This Decision sets for hearing the tariff sheets filed under Advice Letter Nos. 
1902-Electric and 1906-Electric and suspends their effective date to May 1, 2023. 
 

There is a typographical error, and the date of April 30, 2023 is not listed in this paragraph. 
 

The Statement paragraph 1 should read as follows: 
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This Decision sets for hearing the tariff sheets filed under Advice Letter Nos. 
1902-Electric and 1906-Electric and suspends their effective dates to May 1, 2023 and 
April 30, 2023, respectively. 
 
2. The Ordering paragraph 2 currently reads as follows: 

The proposed January 1, 2023 effective date of the tariff sheets filed with Advice Letter 
No. 1906-Electric filed by Public Service on November 30, 2022, is suspended until May 
1, 2023, or until further order of the Commission. 
 

The proposed date of January 1, 2023 is incorrect, and the suspended date of May 1, 2023 is 
incorrect.  The proposed date should be December 31, 2022 and the suspended date should be 
April 30, 2023. 
 

The ordering paragraph 2 should read as follows: 
 

The proposed December 31, 2022 effective date of the tariff sheets filed with Advice 
Letter No. 1906-Electric filed by Public Service on November 30, 2022, is suspended 
until April 30, 2023, or until further order of the Commission. 
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